
 
WAWASEE COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

Special School Board Meeting Minutes 
Work Session 

Wawasee High School Warrior Room 
August 21, 2018, 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Linnemeier welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order at 5:44 p.m. 
 
Those board members and central office staff present: 
Rebecca Linnemeier, President   Tom Edington, Superintendent 
Rob Fisher, Vice President    Joy Goshert, Assistant Superintendent 
Mike Wilson, Board Member    Jim Evans, Director of Finance 
Mary Lou Dixon, Board Member   James Flecker, Director of Legal Services and Personnel 
 
Mr. Don Bokhart, Secretary was absent. 
 
There were several discussion items presented. 
 
Mr. Kim Nguyen, Principal of Wawasee High School, presented to the board on the future of graduation 
pathways for high school students.  He explained that the graduation pathways will be in effect for this year’s 
grade eight students but, there will still be options for this year’s grade nine through twelve students. 
 
Mr. Jon Everingham and Mr. Alan Tehan presented to the board on the future of Career and Technical 
Education.  The future of CTE classes at Wawasee High School is vast.  There are many opportunities that 
are evolving each day.  Many of these classes are growing in enrollment each year.  Wawasee High School 
currently partners with Fairfield Schools, Whitley County Consolidated Schools, and Goshen Schools for 
expanded opportunities in CTE classes. 
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      Rebecca Linnemeier, President 
 
 
      ______________________________________ 
      Rob Fisher, Vice President 
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      Mike Wilson, Board Member 


